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Katherine-
It was good to talk with you last week. Here is a letter that explains the event and award the YWCA of Greenville
would like to give the Governor. We do lots of work with children. Another thought that is not in the letter is that we 
could collect books for her charity at the Awards luncheon. Talk to you soon.
Ashley
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This transmission is intended only for the proper recipient(s). It is confidential and may contain attorney-client privileged information. If you are not the proper 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any unauthorized review, copying, or use of this message is prohibited.

Unless expressly stated to the contrary herein, nothing in this message was intended or written to be used, nor may be relied upon or used: (a) to avoid any
penalties that could be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, or (b) to recommend or support the promotion or marketing of any federal 
tax transaction or issue discussed herein.
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